
MONDAY WALKING GROUP   

Mon 12th Feb 2024 Meet at Golf Green carpark  

between Milford & Brocton 

Mon 19th Feb 2024 TBA 

Mon 26th Feb 2024 Meet at car park opposite 

Tackeroo campsite leader Rob bring you flasks 

Mon 4th Mar 2024 Meet at Chase Pub tea & Coffee 

in pub leader Frank 

Mon 11th Mar 2024 Meet at Chase Road corner car 

park bring your flasks leader Stefan 

Mon 18th mar 2024 TBA 

Mon 25th Mar 2024 Meet at Rifle Range Corner of 

Penkridge Bank Road Rugeley bring you flasks 

leaders Yvonne & Dawn                       

 

St Michael’s Hot Lunches 

Monthly. Every third Wednesday at noon for  

an hour and a half 

Main Road Brereton WS15 1DU 

Come along for a hot meal and pudding.  

Suggested minimum donation £2. 

Everyone welcome, but please let them know in 

advance to ensure there is enough food. 

Ring 07773001813 

 

A REMINDER 

There will be no Phoenix Activities at Sheepfair 

on Tuesday 13th & Wednesday 14th February, 

This is due to some work being carried out to  

replace some flooring, in the hallway. Delma sends 

her sincere apologies. 

Phoenix News 
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‘ 

Newsletter  
Items for the newsletter should be sent  to  

 Kath Bryan, please.  

Email:  bkath326@gmail.com  Mobile: 07722 301612 

 

Coffee Morning—  

March 21st 2024  Sheepfair 

The Photography Group will be     

running the Coffee Morning this 

month with photograph displays, a 

talk and some photographs for sale. 

Tea/Coffee Biscuits 

Bingo, Raffle 

Please join us meet up with friends  

It’s still important to keep in touch with 

your   Phoenix friends by  

Text, email, phone or even  

write a letter! 

not everyone has internet connection. 

Phoenix now has a Facebook page - 

You can find it on  

Rugeley Phoenix Activity Group 

Or on 

www.facebook.com/groups/RugeleyPhoenixClub/ 

(This is a closed facebook page just for Rugeley  

Phoenix members). 

 

Rhoda is very happy to send cards for  
Condolences,  Get Well etc.            

for Phoenix members.                        

Please contact her on  -  

07752 206999 

rhodadavidson@btinternet.com  

 

Poppy Sellers 

Mark Smith, from the Rugeley branch of 
the British Legion, is looking to recruit 
some Poppy Sellers, (at Morrisons or 
Tesco’s) from amongst the Phoenix   
membership. 

If you are interested you can get in touch  
with him at the local branch.  

 



Wednesday Short Walks—                                    

Feb 14th—Barton Marina DE13 8AS           

Feb 21st—Camp Field WS15 6PW                

Feb 28th—Hednesford Park  WS12 1QR            

Mar 6th—Simla Curry ST17 0XS                   

Mar 13th—Chase Enterprise WS12 0GU           

Mar 20th—Elford B79 9BZ                          

Mar 27th—Alrewas DE13 7BT                       

Apr 3rd—Shoal Hill WS11 1RF                      

Apr 10th—Barton Marina DE13 8AS                 

Apr 17th—Blithfield Reservoir WS15 3DU         

May 1st Great Haywood ST18 9RQ                

May 8th—National Arboretum DE13 7AR        

Contact— Pat Wall for more information.  

Unused Medicines– 

Please contact C. Faulkner or I. Faulkner – 01889 

582280 

Many thanks to everyone who has donated 

their unused  medication in the past, and 

we would love you to continue to do so. 

Please get in touch with Clive or Irene   

Faulkner and they will  collect.  

For safety reasons please don’t leave it in the 
kitchen at Sheep Fair.  

Phoenix Photo Compe99on 

Is under way. 

Did you take some great photos over Christmas and New 

Year? 

Why not enter the Photo compe��on. 

See the a!ached informa�on sheet. 

Send your entries to 

PPG-Keith@outlook.com giving your name and    Phoenix 

membership number before February 29th 2024 

 
If you would like to put a no�ce or 

ar�cle in the Newsle�er please let 

me (Kath Bryan) know, at 

bkath326@gmail.com 

From The Chair  
 
Thank you for all of those who attended the 

AGM. Rugeley Phoenix has had a good year.  

The coronation event, coffee mornings and the     

Saturday ‘dancathons’ have been successful,   

activities are busy. We’ve donated money from 

the raffles to local charities.  

To continue in our success, we need to make sure 

we get the membership money in and welcome 

new members.  

Here’s to a successful 2024 

Sue Breen sent a letter of thanks to the       

committee for her gifts , as she steps down from 

her role as secretary. She had been in the role 

for many years and we are very grateful for all 

the work she put into the job. She gave 100% to 

the role always, with her organisational skills  

her care and sense of humour, always going over 

and above. We thank her very much. She hands 

over to Steph, who has taken on the role. 

 CHAIRMAN’S  EMAIL— Chairman@rugeleyphoenix,org.uk 

Membership was up for renewal in January 

Still brilliant value at £10 a year.  

See your group leader for a membership form 

and your new orange membership card. 

 

You can receive a copy of the Newsle@er by 

email, (let me know if you want to receive one at 

bkath326@gmail.com), with your email address. 

There are also copies at Sheep Fair, on the 

Phoenix website and on the Phoenix Facebook 

Page 

 

A polite reminder— 
Please can we remind all car 

users at Sheepfair not to park in the 
hatched areas or to double park,  
failure to abide by the rules could  

result in a parking fine. 
 


